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Memo 
 

DATE:  September 15, 2022 

TO:   Cultural Heritage Commission  

FROM:  Braulio M. Madrid, Associate Planner  

RE:  Additional Documents, Item No. 5, Public Hearing – 610 Meridian 
Avenue (Project No. 2450 COA)  

 

The attached written comment was received by 12:00 p.m. on September 15, 2022. 

 

 

 

 



From:
To:
Subject:
Date:

Lawrence McHargue 
PlanningComments 
Project Number: 2450-COA
Saturday, September 10, 2022 7:15 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of South Pasadena. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

My name is Lawrence T. McHargue. I wish to comment on Project Number 2450-COA at 610 Meridian Ave (APN 
5315-012-032).  I live at 606 Meridian Ave., next door to the proposed project, I encourage you to approve it. 
Improvements of this kind are beneficial for the neighborhood.. Lawrence McHargue
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